
 
NAVY CHILDREN SCHOOL, VISAKHAPATNAM 

PRIMARY WING, NSB 
 

NCS, NSB (V) 13/ 2019                CIRCULAR – 13                       25 OCT 2019 

Dear Parents 

1) At the outset, I would like to wish a very happy diwali to all of you and hope that the coming 

year is happy and prosperous for all. 

 

2) I would like to inform you that due to service exigencies  I am stepping down from the helm of 

Primary Wing, NSB. It has been an exciting journey full of activities, exhibitions, special visits, flash 

mobs, street plays to name a few. All this was possible due to the untiring efforts of the teachers 

who ensured that academics went side by side and curriculum was completed on time.  It has been 

my endeavour to make the Primary Wing a vibrant school, where the children are groomed 

educationally and holistically. 

 

3) I take this opportunity to introduce to you my successor  Mrs Anuradha Mago, who will be 

taking over charge from 01 Nov 19. I am sanguine that the co-operation extended to me would be 

given to her too, to ensure that the school functions smoothly. 

 

4) Thank you for being pro-active and supportive towards all school programmes, at all times. 

 

With warm regards  

 
           (Mrs. Naazli Shah) 

Headmistress 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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